Dear Malala Yousafzai
I am writing this email to suggest a visit to our school.

Our students have all been given a task to write about their favourite activists and over 86%
of our students picked you. | would love to give you a chance to read through some of these,
as it would be lovely to know why the girls in our school look up to you. Your presence would
not only inspire the children, but it would also make an impact on your own behalf. It is such
a good deed to be spreading your story and motivation with young children, and this would
just make you feel so proud of yourself that you are having such a large impact on young
girls life at a young age, where they haven't been exposed to bad people and inequality yet.
You're one of the people who prevented this inequality, so spread this more and more - until
it is never an issue again.

Malala, you have inspired so many students of ours to become strong, independent women -
We are familiar with your story and all of us are touched, deeply into our hearts about what
you have done. Almost every subject links back to you at our school - English, History,
Geography... the list could go on. Our students have shown deep interest in you, writing
essays on end and stories and biographies about you that I'm sure they would love to share
with the world. With your help, we can spread the word even more, even faster than you
could ever imagine. | understand you are a very busy woman, Malala - being famous for
fighting for equality is a magnificent thing to be famous for, however, make more history
while you can. So please visit our school and inspire the next generation to the furthest level
you can. | know you can, Malala, you still have more fight in you; more fight you can show to
the world.

Yours sincerely,

Melania de M



